
From: David Baker [mailto:bakerbunch@cpws.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2009 8:16 AM
To: 'preacher@fbchammond.com'
Subject: phone apt

Dear Bro. Schaap,

I know you are incredibly busy, but you mentioned at Pastor’s School that we could talk again.  I have 
talked to your secretary a few times and she said to e-mail you and try to set up an appointment this 
way.  If you don’t want to talk just let me know and I will not waste your time.  I would like to talk to 
you again.  This issue is still very important to me and I would love to be able to get it cleared up.

I e-mailed you from my church account, and didn’t get a response.  You may have sent one as the 
system loses some of those e-mails.  This e-mail address goes to my phone and my house.  Forgive me 
if you already responded and I lost the e-mail.

Please let me know either way.

Respectfully,

Bro. Dave Baker
Lighthouse Baptist Church
Columbia, TN
bakerbunch@cpws.net
931-797-1816
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